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As a Registered Dietitian and Licensed Dietitian in the state of Oregon I am writing in 

support of SB1174.  

I believe separate licensure (Licensed Nutritionist and Licensed Dietitian) with 

improve efficiency in the provision of health care while also providing a measure of 

public safety by more clearly defining the qualifications and scope of practice for 

licensed individuals. 

  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 


